Accreditation and the Arts

FREE information sharing seminar, hosted by The Garage
Friday 9th December 2011, 10.00am — 2.00pm
At The Garage, 14 Chapel Field North, Norwich, NR2 1NY

Would you like to...

e Learn more about vocational qualifications and the QCF?
e Ask questions about education & schools to a panel of experts?
e Consider how you could engage with education?

The Garage are hosting a FREE seminar on Accreditation and the Arts. This is a chance for you to get back to basics, learn
about qualifications, and ask all the questions you like in a supportive environment with like-minded organisations.

This would be useful to anyone working within the creative industries, or in voluntary or community arts organisations
who would like to learn more about accreditation and education, and consider how they could engage. Specialist guest
speakers will cover: understanding accreditation and the QCF, vocational qualifications and how to go about offering
them, schools and foundation learning — the basics, and the current context of vocational qualifications.

There will also be an ‘Ask The Experts, Fact or Fiction’ Q & A session - a chance to demystify the systems, language and
terminology used in education - things you think you should know...but don’t....now is the time to ask!

There will be the opportunity to hear about The Garage’s Foundation Learning developments (Creative Gateway), as well
as other case studies, and space to consider together how we could take ideas forward. Come along for the morning, grab
a bite to eat - and find a positive space to ask questions, think about, and develop future practice in this area.

Places are limited. Please click on this link to book your place: http://artsandaccreditation.eventbrite.co.uk

If you have any questions please contact Carrie or Catherine at The Garage on 01603 283382
This event is funded by Norfolk County Council as part of Foundation Learning: The Norfolk Approach.

www.thegarage.org.uk

ﬂ Find us on Facebook! www.facebook.com/garage.norwich

Rock School Convention 3™ Feb 2012 at The British Music Experience, London. For more info email
past-england@musicleader.nef



mailto:east-england@musicleader.net

Support The Garage
Shopping online at Amazon, Ebay or Tesco this Christmas? Go to [[he Giving Maching first and choose The Garage as the
free donation’s beneficiary. Thank you!
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